
February 2024  Newsletter! 
 

Dear Parents, 

Children’s Clothes/Items:  

Please can parents ensure that their children’s clothes are all labelled. 

We are hoping to avoid any lost clothes and property also to allow us to 

get the children ready on time for pick up.  

 The children will enjoy one week off from Monday 12th February – 

Friday 16th February 2024.  

 

2024 Spring Term Trip 

We are planning to take the children on a trip to Cookies Island at 

Gallions Reach on the 8th February 2024. The trip will cost £15 this 

includes an entry fee and lunch. For parent that are coming the 

entry fee is £1 per adult. The trip is linked to our topic of the 

month “All about me”.  

We have decided that we will be taking all children on the trip, so we will appreciate if all the 

children can attend on the day of the trip, both AM/PM children. Could all parents please 

indicate on the WhatsApp group chat if they will be coming with their children. We will send 

out the consent form shortly. Please make cash /bank transfer payment for the trip by 30th 

Jan 2024.  

  

 

Curriculum learning: 

- People who help us     
Cultural Celebrations:  

- 10th Chinese New Year    

- 14th Valentine’s Day 

- 21st Shrove Tuesday 



 

   

                                                                                               

    

 Thursday:  

We will be going to Goosley Park for outdoor learning in the morning as well as the afternoon once 

every month, ( if the weather permit) .The children will  leave the setting at 9:30am and return 

before 11:30am and also in the afternoon at 1:30pm and return before 3:00pm 

Friday:  

From February on, we will be dedicating every Friday to explore physical activities in the setting. All 

children attending the setting will be required to come in sportswear and trainers  (jugging 

bottom/track suits and trainers) that is comfortable to allow them to climb and run.  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Appreciation 

We appreciated your support and would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all our 

parent and carer. 

We are an open-door policy setting. 

We are operating on an open door policy. Parents are allowed to come into the 

nursery at drop off and at pickup time. You can use this time to have a look 

at the children’s learning environment to reduce your anticipated waiting time 

outside. 

 

 

Thank You 


